
 

 

 
 
10 June 2019 
 
 
The Resident 
DRUMMOYNE NSW 2047 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 

Improvement works notification – Dunlop Reserve playground, Drummoyne 
 
We recently opened a new playground at Salton Reserve, a key part of the Salton and 
Dunlop Reserves Master Plan. The playground provides a fun space for children, while 
enjoying the sensory benefits of the natural surrounds. 
 
Continuing the $370,000 upgrades identified in the master plan, I am pleased to announce 
that we are ready to commence on Stage One of the Dunlop Reserve works. 
 
These works will be undertaken in three stages as follows: 
 
Stage One: Removal of the existing playground at Dunlop Reserve  
Stage Two: Seawall restoration works 
Stage Three: Landscaping and beautification works 
 
The Stage One playground removal works are scheduled to take place on Saturday, 15 June 
and should be completed on the day, weather and site conditions permitting. As part of our 
sustainability efforts, any existing play equipment or fencing in good condition will be reused 
in future maintenance works. 
 
The hours of work will be between 7am and 5pm. During the work period, access to Dunlop 
Reserve will be restricted. We will endeavour to minimise disturbance and disruption to traffic 
and pedestrians. 
 
To ensure optimal growing conditions, landscaping works will commence in early spring. 
Seawall works are set to start in the coming weeks. You will be notified prior to the 
commencement of works. 
 
Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact our Project Officer, 
Ivette Delgado on 9911 6330. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mayor Angelo Tsirekas 
City of Canada Bay 

 


